
 

 

 

Dear Head Teacher, 

We are writing to you because it has been brought to the attention of the Wiltshire Youth Council 

from many of our peers at our respective schools that young people in the county would like to play 

a more active role in providing aid to Ukrainian refugees.  

We propose that Friday 1st April be a day in which students can attend school in non-school uniform 

wearing blue and yellow for a minimum donation of £1, the money will be donated to The Ukraine 

Disaster Emergency Committee Crisis Appeal who are providing urgent humanitarian aid including 

food, water, shelter, healthcare and protection.  

This campaign will be marked as Youth4Ukraine. Any similar initiatives or campaigns you can 

organise as a school community to increase awareness and engagement on this approach will be 

greatly appreciated. 

For further enquiries, or alternative ways your school can support the campaign please contact 

childandyouthvoice@wiltshire.gov.uk for ideas. If your school intends to take part, please can you 

also notify the aforementioned email address before the event and also after the event with total 

raised? 

Kind regards,  

Niamh Cunningham 

 

Head Secretary  

Wiltshire Youth Council  
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